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Monday 26th January 

PTA Mtg – 6.00pm 

All parents are mem

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Another wow week draws to the end.  
We’ve been on lots of ‘incredible 
journeys’ this week and had a great 
time.  It has also been lovely finding 
out where the children would like to 
visit – seems like we’ve got lots of  
budding globetrotters in the school!   
 

Thank you for coming to our parent 
evenings this week.  The teachers are I 
really do appreciate the close links we 
have with you all and know that by 
working together we achieve the very 
best for the children.  Many thanks as 
well for the feedback you have given 
about our school in the parent 
questionnaires.  If you didn’t manage 
to pick up a questionnaire during the 
parent meetings, just pop into the 
office as we have some spare forms.   
 

I hope you all have a good weekend 
and enjoy the winter sunshine. 
 

All the best, Theresa Mills 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 23rd February 2018 

www.south-petherwin.cornwall.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms Theresa Mills, M.Ed 
 

 

Awards 

 
Friday 23rd February  

 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 –Megan 
Class 2 – Declan 
Class 3 – Jayden  
Class 4 – Lauren 

Role Models 
Class 1 – Grace 

Class 2 – Joshua R 
Class 3 – Hugh 

Class 4 – Niamh 
Presentation 

Charlotte L, Grace, Jess B, 
Tyler, Josie, Niamh, 

Freya, Evie, Bella, Karl, 
Jess C, Ben L, Bella, Elliot, 
Lauren, Jack J, Josie, Jack 

T, Matthieu, Kieran, 
Charlotte B 

Bronze: Lauren, Jack J, 
Nathan 

Silver: Ashi, Jack T, Evie, 
Lily, Ben L, Jamie, Grace 

Gold: Josie, Tyler, Niamh, 
Freya, Izzy 
Reading 

Grace, Jack, Mileigh, 

Amy, Sophie, Ellie H, Jack, 

Jacob R, Lexi 

 

Outside of School 

Louie - Swimming 

 

   

 
 

Mon  Dance Club  

 Problem Solving Club  

 Football match Vs Trekenner 

 Music Lessons 

Tues   Tom Lintell: Guitar Lessons 

Weds Class 3 Swimming 

 Construction Club 

Thurs World Book Day 

Tea and Toast: Chapel Hall 

 (8.30 - 10.00am) 

French Club  

Art Club 

Fri Songfest Club 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 
We need your help to look after the 

chickens at the weekends.   

They are laying eggs now – rota on 

the notice board by staffroom door. 

 

 

Be your favourite book 

character on World Book Day! 

Donate £1 to dress up. 

Your fundraising fun will send books 

around the world to children who 

need them most.  

In return we will give you £1 Book 

Token to choose your free book at 

your local bookseller. 

See the full range of fantastic costume 

ideas and how to videos at 

https://www.bookaid.org/support-

us/world-book-day 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 1st March 2018 

Special Menu from Chartwells 

The Twits Spaghetti Bolognaise 

Or 

The Gruffalo’s Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

Served with Hagrid's Potato Wedges, 

The Princess Peas and The Hungry 

Caterpillar’s Salad 

Elsa’s Frozen Ice Cream 

 

 

http://www.south-petherwin.cornwall.sch.uk/
https://www.bookaid.org/support-us/world-book-day
https://www.bookaid.org/support-us/world-book-day


 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2018 

Thurs 1st March  World Book Day – Dress as a character from a book – Special Menu  

Mon 5th March  St Pirans Day Celebrations – Special Menu for school dinners (pasties) 

Thurs 8th March  High 5 Netball Competition 

Thurs 8th March  PTA Meeting: 6pm 

Tues 13th March  Songfest – 7pm at Launceston Town Hall 

Fri 16th March   Landrake Inter School X Country  

Fri 23rd March  Non- Uniform Day – no theme (in exchange for donation of Easter Egg) 

Fri 23rd March  Duchy College X Country 

Fri 23rd March  PTA Easter Bingo – 6pm 

Thurs 29th March  Last day of Spring Term 

April 2018 

Mon 16th April  Back to School 

Friday 27th April  Duchy College X Country  

May 2018 

Mon 14th May  SATs week for all Year 6 pupils 

21st to 23rd May  Camp Kernow 

Friday 25th May  Break up for Half Term holiday 

June 2018 

Mon 4th June  Back to School 

Mon 18th June  Sports Day 

July 2018 

Fri 20th July  End of Term 

September 2018 

Weds 5th Sept  Back to School 

 

 

TEA & TOAST 

 Do you like to have a chat with other parents, grandparents or careers after dropping 
 the kids off?  

 Do you not particularly like having to stand out in the cold when having that chat?  
 

Well South Petherwin Methodist Church are opening their doors every Thursday during term time, from 

8:30 to 10:00 am for parents, grandparents and carers to come and have some tea & toast, whilst they have 

an opportunity to chat with each other.  So come along and join us, in a warm and inviting space.     

Every Thursday during term time 

From: 8:30 to 10:00 am 

At: South Petherwin Methodist Chapel Hall 

 

 


